
 

 

May 2, 2024 
 
 
Carmen Jonaitis 
President  
Breakfast Optimist Club of Kalamazoo 
 
 
Dear Ms. Jonaitis, 
          
On behalf of the Comstock Public Schools Board of Education and Superintendent Team as well as the 
students, staff, and families of Comstock Elementary School, I formally wish to extend to you and the 
Breakfast Optimist Club of Kalamazoo (BOCK) our deepest gratitude and appreciation for your club's 
adoption of Beth Heimann’s 2nd-grade class at Comstock Elementary School. The students have 
thoroughly enjoyed the snacks, reusable water bottles, and more! Your organization’s willingness to 
support public education is worthy of praise and recognition.   
 
If I may be of further assistance in any way, please contact me at your earliest convenience. We place 
great value on our partnerships with philanthropic organizations such as BOCK. Together, we make a 
great team - thank you! 
  
“It’s a great day to be a Colt!” 

 
Dr. Jeffrey J. Thoenes 
Superintendent 
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